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Eittbe, Rock Zoo’

August 31, 1990

Ms. Cindy Westra

Rt. 1, Box 111-81
Jacksonville, AR 72076
Dear Cindy:

Zoo Days was a wonderful success (despite the heat) and
the Back To Nature Group helped make it all possible.

We appreciate your participation and hope you will join
us for Zoo Days '91.

See you there!
Sincerely,

Diane Tidwell
Director of Marketing
and Promotions
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